
I am a Democrat and vote for all your candidates.  I own ONE rental property. I understand you are 
reviewing extending the rent moratorium today as part of a Bill related to LC90.  Please DO NOT support 
this bill for the expansion of the eviction moratorium.  I recommend working on alternatives where the 
government helps the renters via vouchers or payments/assistance instead of asking me or other small 
mom and pop landlords to finance their non-payments.  The proposed legislation will hurt me and many 
others like me who rely on these rental payments as my income. 
 
Also supporting this illegal seizure of property will likely lead to lawsuits since it is against the 
Constitution. 
 
From the Constitution of the United States of America 
Amendment IV - “The right of the people to be secure in their persons, houses, papers, and effects, 
against unreasonable searches and seizures shall not be violated” 
Amendment XIV - Section 1 - “nor shall any State deprive any person of life, liberty, or property without 
due process of law” 
 
Sincerely 
 
Tom Andersen 
--  
-Tom 
 


